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NYRx Notice to Providers: Medicaid Coverage of 
Extencilline 
July 22, 2025 
New supply issues related to penicillin G benzathine (Bicillin LA) continue as of July 18, 2025. In January 
of 2024, the FDA had announced the importation of Extencilline (benzathine benzylpenicillin injection, 
powder, for suspension) to address the ongoing shortage of Bicillin L-A. NYRx has added Extencilline to 
the list of reimbursable drugs. Plans should allow coverage of Extencilline under their medical 
benefit effective today. 

Contact Information 
The NYRx Education & Outreach Call Center is available by phone at 1-833-967-7310 or by email at 
NYRxEO@primetherapeutics.com from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM ET, Monday through Friday, excluding 
holidays. 

https://www.cdc.gov/nchhstp/director-letters/extencilline-during-bicillin-l-a-shortage.html?CDC_AAref_Val=https://www.cdc.gov/nchhstp/dear_colleague/2024/dcl-01122024-fda-bicillin.html
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